
<2025 [7th News]> National University of Singapore and UOEH held a residents meeting (Posted on March 31, 
2025) 
 
On Monday, March 24, UOEH welcomed eight residents and two faculty members from School of Public Health, 
National University of Singapore. Together with the residents of the Institute of Industrial Ecological Sciences, 
they participated in a meeting to present their research findings as well as to share the situations in Occupational 
Health in both countries. This meeting was the 3rd meeting since 2022 organized based on the MOU between two 
institutions. The participants actively engaged in the meeting as well as the Q&A session which contributed to make 
the meeting fruitful. 
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Courtesy visit to President Ueta                Residents meeting 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Visit to Anechoic Chamber                             With the statue of Prof. Ramazzini 

 
 


